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July 21, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
 
We will have our annual School Wellness Committee meeting in conjunction with the mandatory 

parent/student meetings to be held in August. A school wellness committee is essentially an advisory group 

concerned with the health and wellbeing of students and staff. We will talk about our school wellness policy, 

what we are doing to follow our school wellness policy, and what more we can do to improve in the upcoming 

year. You are all invited to attend and give your input.  

 
Thank you, 
 

 
Jared Taylor 
Dean of Student Services 

                                                                                                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


